
Circular ref: 080/2023 

Dear Members, 

Renovation to library 

We would like to inform that the library at JSAS clubhouse is being 
renovated and kindly note that with immediate effect the NEW 
ENTRANCE to the library will be through the door facing the OFA’s 
carpark. 

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

28 December 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 



 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


